

## **SHOBNALL PARISH COUNCIL**

c/o 32 Hillcrest Rise, BURNTWOOD WS7 4SH Email: clerk@shobnallpc.co.uk

Our Ref: MD/T2

07 May 2021

lan Turner Assistant Director for Commercial Assets Staffordshire Place 1 Tipping Street STAFFORD ST16 2DH

Dear Mr Turner

Further to your email dated 13 April 2021, the Parish Council confirmed at its meeting on 27 April that it wishes to surrender the Lease as early as possible on The Link Park, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent.

The Parish Council confirms that all items of play and fitness equipment were removed, and the ground made good during the period 16 January – 28 February 2021.

The two litter bins located on the Park will be offered to East Staffordshire Borough Council (ESBC) in the first instance, these will be removed if ESBC does not require them.

The Parish Council recognises and accepts that any statement regarding the above must be a joint one agreed with the County Council.

Yours sincerely

MDanby

Mary Danby (Mrs) Parish Clerk